

RE: Clearance Letter – 48 Broadhead Road Spring Flat NSW 2850

Dear Tom,

On behalf of the Mudgee LALC I would like to thank you for consulting with us regarding your proposed development at 48, Broadhead Road Spring Flat NSW 2850 Lot 40, DP756894.

Following an assessment of the proposed development area by our Cultural Heritage Officer and a review of other Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Assessments conducted in the vicinity we can advise you that whilst there are Aboriginal sites recorded nearby there are none identified as being potentially impacted by your development.

However when earthworks begin MLALC requests that a cultural officer from MLALC be present.

As such the Mudgee Local Aboriginal Land Council has no problem with the development proceeding.

If you have any queries or require any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Yours Sincerely,

Tony Lonsdale CEO Mudgee LALC

Ph: 0263723511 Fax: 0263723522 Email: mudgeelalc@bigpond.com ABN: 54 927 738 589

PO Box 1098, Mudgee NSW 2850 Ph: 0263723511 Fax: 0263723522 Email: mudgeelalc@bigpond.com

ABN: 54 927 738 589